Environment

NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE K Agency
RIVER WISSEY
DATE: 10 January 2022 — 6 April 2022

LOCATION: Nr Hilgay Bridge - National Grid Reference:
TL 62075 98755

DETAILS:

Please be aware, contractors are carrying out replacement piling works
approximately 10m to the east of the bridge that carries Bridge Street over
the river Wissey between 10 January 2022 & 6 April 2022.

If navigating in this area please proceed with caution and take heed of any
signage and instructions from the contractors on site.

For further information, please contact Alex Harrington-Burnett, Site Agent, Bam Nuttall
Ltd.: 07825746611 | E alex.harrington-burnett@bam.com | W www.bamnuttall.co.uk

Irven Forbes, Waterways Manager

6 December 2021

customer service line incident hotline floodline
03708 506 506 080080 70 60 0345988 1188
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